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 Indoor rifle, pistol, skeet, and archery ranges are a special exception use in C3 and C4. Existing 

law requires that the use be 400 feet from a residentially zoned property. Bill No. 82-20 reduces 

the setback to 100 feet. The Bill also eliminates the need for separate vehicular accesses that are 

at least 50 feet apart.  

                                                           
* This Legislative Summary provides a synopsis of the bill as introduced. It does not address subsequent amendments 

to the bill. 


